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A REGULAR MEETING OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF:Due to the Coronavirus (COVID-19)
 National Emergency

LIGHTHOUSE ACADEMY

A Charter School formed pursuant to the Revised School Code of 1976

Will Be Held On
March 24, 2020
@ 12:00 noon


This meeting will be held at:
Integrity Educational Services 
Central Office
3300 36th St SE, Kentwood, MI 49512


These meetings are open to the public under the State of Michigan’s Open Meetings Act.  Individuals requiring special assistance to attend the meetings should contact the School Leader’s Office at (616)949-2287 or IES Central Office at (616)600-6504 no later than 4:00 p.m., three (3) business days prior to the meetings.

